
 
 

Report on ‘Swachhta Pakhwada ’  

at 

 ICAR – Indian Institute of Oilseeds Research, Hyderabad 
(December 18, 2020) 

As per the directions from the council, ‘Swachhta Pakhwada’ activities are being conducted at 

ICAR-IIOR. The activities scheduled for December 18, 2020 were conducted at IIOR: Cleanliness and 

sanitation drive in the adopted village- Bodakonda of RangaReddy District under the Mera Gaon 

Mera Gaurav (MGMG) Programme and other ICAR-IIOR schèmes by involving village 

community.  Scientific employees of ICAR-IIOR participated with commitment and great interest. 

Swachhta Pakwada posters were also displayed in adapated villages to create awareness of Swachhta.  

Cleaning drive at ICAR- IIOR, Hyderabad 

 

 

 


